
15 February 2019 

  

 

Chair Monnes Anderson and members of the Senate Committee on Health Care: 

My name is Darcy Rapoza, and I am the Director for Legislation and Policy for Oregonians for Medical 
Freedom.  I am here to support SB 649 and ask for your support, as well, of this commonsense consumer 
transparency bill. 

This bill is not about whether you think vaccines are good, or not.  Everyone in this room should be able 
to agree that a consumer who is purchasing a product, whatever that product is, has the right to see all 
the information regarding that product. 

This is also not about whether the manufacturer believes the information would be useful to the 
consumer, or not.  That is not their call to make.  If a consumer wants access to the information, it 
should be made available to them, period.  

In our digital age, there is no reason why this information, which is already in existence, cannot be 
compiled in one location, where it is easily accessed, via the internet, by Oregon consumers. 

Thank you for your time today, and I hope that you will further the cause of consumer transparency in 
Oregon by supporting this bill. 

  

Darcy Rapoza 
Oregonians for Medical Freedom 
Director for Legislation and Policy 
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